
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, January 19, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheesy Chicken Stew Booyah  

 Pancakes and Sausage  

 Salad Bar  

 Mixed Fruit Cup  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Jonathan Nutting   

   

1. It’s here! This year’s Musical is Into the Woods Jr and the audition packets are ready 

to get into your hands! Packets will be done a bit different this year, as Into the 

Woods has gone green! That’s right! The packet can be found on the District Musical 

Website and the Audition form will also be filled out online! CD’s are still available 

to check out in Ms Quinn’s room. If you have any question please see Ms Quinn.  

 

2. The PTO sponsored TGIF is today  right after school until 5pm. Remember we do not 

sell tickets at the door. Join the fun and see you at TGIF this Friday. TGIF will not 

only have the normal game room in the LLC, basketball and cage ball, but also a live 

DJ and… an inflatable obstacle course. It will be a blast! Get your ticket today! 

 

3. The Gurrie PTO will be  having A Fun Lunch today. They will be selling nachos for 

$2.00 and soda for $1.00. 
  

4. Attention girls! Looking to be a part of Tiger Nation Volleyball? The road to a 

championship starts soon. Tryouts will be Monday January 22nd for 8th grade and 

Tuesday January 23rd for 7th grade immediately after school. The second day of 

tryouts will be for both 7th and 8th grade on Thursday January 25th. Tryouts will be 

over by 5:30 each day. Wear proper athletic attire as we will be going through 

numerous drills and activities. If you have any questions please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Olson. As always, Go Tigers! 

 

5. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8
th

 graders will meet during 8
th

 grade lunch 

period and 7
th

 grade will meet during 7
th

 grade lunch period. If you have any 

questions see Mrs. Pedersen.  

 

6. The basketball teams traveled to the Highlands for their second meet of the 

season.  Both the 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade teams came out with victories.  Both the 7
th

 and 8
th

 

grade teams finished with an 11wins and 2 loses record season and both teams won 

the division conference championship.  Also a big thank you to our team managers 

Junior Benitez, Emmet Driscoll, and Daniel Walsh for all of their help.   

 

7. After wrestling a tough quad on Saturday and with only one day of practice, the 

wrestling team is continuing to build towards the regional tournament with their meet 



last night against Eisenhower and Lisle Junior High.  The team was able to receive 

this season's first team win over Lisle and are looking to improve their record going 

into next week.  Congrats to all members of the team and rest up for a long week of 

practice as there will be no practice today after school." 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


